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Lee, Chris

From: Jeff Oeth <jeffoeth@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2023 6:19 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Climate and Equity Plan

 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to the Milwaukee Common Council to enthusiastically support the Climate and Equity Plan. This 
is a great framework and an essential step toward a more just and habitable environment. The health and 
economic threats posed by fossil fuel pollution are many, but the opportunities are just as great to transform our 
economy toward cleaner, more sustainable solutions that create good jobs.  
 
We are at a critical moment in time to make this transition. The sooner we act, and the more people we get on 
board, the better our chances are of avoiding a worst case scenario of environmental destabilization.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff Oeth 
2353 N Farwell Ave, Apt 309 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
 
 
  
 


